TERM 2 2014

Newsletter 8

Greenmeadows School

P: 06 844 7024 / E: admin@gms.scl

v.gms.school.nz



New Arrivals at Greenmeadows School

We welcome the following students to Greenmeadows School:

Samuel Ennor, Luke Sharp, Reuben Berkahn, and Jack Parker are all starting with Mrs Smith in Room 3 as New Entrants.

We also welcome: Amanda Kinzett, Luca Theedom-Whyte,

Elijah North, Isobelle and Olivia Gilray.

We wish them well as they start their learning journey at our school:

Forthcoming Events

SWIMMING

12 May

Totara Team start their swimming cycle. Don't forget your togs!

SCHOOL DISCO

16 May

Year 0 – Year 2 5.30 - 6.45 Year 3 – Year 6 7.00 – 8.30

'Glow in the dark'

TOUGH GUY & GAL

23 May

Good luck
to our 62
competitors
from Year 3- 6.

Dear Parents & Caregivers – Tena koutou katoa

I hope everyone has enjoyed a break of some kind over the holiday period. We have a short, but very busy term ahead of us. Thank you to the students who represented our school at the ANZAC Service so well. There will be no school assembly this week as the children will be participating in a special service to mark ANZAC Day. It would be appreciated if your child could bring a flower to lay at the flagpole and a gold coin donation for the local RSA.

Have a great week, Allyson Ross Acting Principal





Mrs Smith

Megan Smith has joined us from teaching in Saudi Arabia. Prior to that she was a New Entrant teacher and Assistant Principal at Kaitoke School in Wanganui. She will be teaching the New Entrants in Room 3.

Mrs Jones

Aleece Jones has joined us from Hamilton where she previously taught Year 5/6 at Marian Catholic School. She will be working alongside Mr Gibbs in Room 16 as he takes up other responsibilities for the term.

Mrs Miles

Welcome back to Toni Miles who was teaching the New Entrants in Room 7 and is now taking over from Mrs Starkey in Room 13. Mrs Miles has previously worked at Nelson Park School with this age level.

School Uniform

The children who are in uniform look fantastic!
There appears to be a problem of supply with our school uniform from The Warehouse in sizes 6 and 8. We have been reassured that supply should be sorted by Thursday. Please note polyprops need to be navy blue or black only. Socks and stockings also need to be navy blue or black and shoes should be black. No boots are to be worn. Thank you for your cooperation.

